
Paul Souders
#279118 | March 26, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

Mayor and Commissioners, I strongly encourage you to please vote YES on the Shelter to Housing
Continuum, with all the Portland: Neighbors Welcome amendments. Please do NOT adopt any
amendments that would limit our ability to site shelters in the city. I have a special interest in seeing
more flexibility for the safe and sanitary siting of RVs and tiny houses, but without requiring a full
sewer hookup. Thank you.
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